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To: 
Subject: 

Jim Blackhall [jimblackhal12013@gmail.com ] 
Thursday, July 02, 2015 3:24 PM 
Albrecht, Linda 
Redesignating land at 511 Sierra Morens court sw 

 

I am not in favour of changing the zoning. Parking on a court is very limited to begin with. Adding another 
couple of vehicles just adds to the nightmare. 

Yours truly Jim Blackhall 

DC 


